
 
 

 

The following guidelines apply to power strips being attached to chairs/theater 
seating or classroom tables at the Moscone Center: 

• Floorplans must be submitted to the Event Manager and reviewed by the 
Fire Marshal for all areas where power strips will be affixed to chairs or 
tables 30 days prior to the first day of move-in. 
 

• Power strips shall be attached to the front of the seats so that computer 
power cords do not have to stretch across the aisle. 
 

• Power strips must be attached to each row (not every other row) of 
seating so that computer power cords do not get stretched between 
rows. 
 

• Power strips cannot be taped to obstruct their ability to trip when 
overloaded. 
 

• Daisy chaining of power strips is prohibited. 
 

• Electrical load calculations are required for six or more power strips per 
circuit (or more than 20 amps) and must be submitted to the Fire Marshal 
for review. 
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